This is another attempt to increase taxes on Oregonians. How many time do we have to keep telling you we do not want you to take
away the Mortgage deduction for any Oregonian? We put it to the people to make the mortgage deduction a constitutional
amendment. Every session it seems like we are doing the same thing again. Stop wasting our tax dollars and do something
productive.



